
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Welcome to the 2023/2024 Academic Year! 

It is indeed our pleasure to welcome your child/children for another 

promising school year. 

This year, all Catholic Board of Education schools have adopted the theme: 

Pledging in faith, to lovingly care for God’s creation, promote excellence 

and be of service to all. To this end, we are poised to offer an enriching 

environment that aligns with the Eight Expectations of a Catholic School 

Graduate listed below: 

  A Christian Leader 

  An Academically Capable Person 

  A Centered, Well Rounded Person 

  A Loving Person 

  A Life Long Learner 

  A Healthy Person 

  An Environmentally Conscious Person  

  A Financially Adept Person 

All of the instructional and co-curricular activities conducted this year will be 

centered around these attributes. Hence, your child will participate in a 

variety of activities and events all aimed at preparing them for 21st century 

success.  

It is our belief that this goal can only be achieved through the continued 

development of the parent/school partnership. Therefore, we look forward to 

working with you as we journey together for the advancement of our children. 

May God continue to bless and keep you and your family this year. 

 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
The Administrative Team 


